
 
 
 

 
RN/LPNs needed for Pediatric Client in the Port Hardy / Port McNeil  

 
 

Do you want to make a difference? Do you want to join a caring culture? 
Then you may want to consider Bayshore Specialty Nursing Services. 
Bayshore is Canada’s largest in-home care company. Bayshore has a 
long proud history of providing care to Canadians and we truly care 
about our employees. 
 
Bayshore Specialty Nursing - Pediatrics is currently looking for 
committed nurses to join our team in the Port McNeill/Port Hardy area 
for night shift (possibly some days or evenings). Non-invasive ventilation 
training will be provided.  
We are seeking dedicated Registered Nurses and Licensed Practical 
Nurses to care for children with complex care needs. Pediatric 
experience preferred but not essential. All training will be provided. 
 
We offer: 

 Flexible scheduling  

 Competitive wage 

 Group benefits 

 Onboard training  

 Continued learning opportunities 

 One on One Nursing  
If you are interested in community nursing and enjoy working from a 
family-centered perspective, please send your resume and cover letter 
to: 
 
Bayshore Pediatric / Specialty Nursing Services 
Email: Pedsvancouver@bayshore.ca Please note “location" position in 
subject line. 
Fax: 604-739-7435 
Questions?  
Call: 1-866-227-3674 ext. 50160 
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